Mayg 17, 1973

Mrs. A, Giligian

187 Four Mile Road

West Hartford, Connecticut 06107
Dear Mrs, Giligiaa¥

It is with deep appreciation that we received the two
boxes of books which you donated to the Diocesen Library.

Our sincerest thanks for your generosity, and best
wishes for success in all your endeavors,

Yours truly,

Nubar Kupelian
Librarian
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